January was fun and busy. Tsuki and Hoshi did a good job with their workbooks. Sumire made paper snowflakes. Three classes are learning next level answer to "What's your name?" (Renge: "Yoko" - Hoshi: "I'm Yoko" - Tsuki: "My name is Yoko"). Tampopo and Yuki continued to make good progress, too.

1月は忙しかったけど、楽しかったです。つき組とほし組はワークブックを頑張りました。すみれ組は雪の結晶を切り紙で作りました。名前を聞かれたら、れんげ組は名前だけ、ほし組は「アイム~」つき組は「マイ ネーム イズ~」と答える練習をしています。 たんぽぽ組とゆき組もとてもいい進歩をみせてくれています。





Sumire enjoyed clapping game "Sasha 1-2-3." Tsuki sang "I Can Sing A Rainbow." すみれ組は「サーシャ 1・2・3」というゲームを楽しんでいます。つき組は、「アイ キャン シング ア レインボー」という虹の歌を歌っています。





Hoshi put stickers on their Hippo & Friends worksheets. Renge liked the story Blue Hat, Green Hat.

ほし組は、テキストブックにシール貼りをして楽しんでいます。れんげ組は、「ブルーハット、グリーンハット」という本を読んでもらうのが好きです。





Tampopo laughed a lot with "Open, Shut Them." Yuki are more attentive and move to all the songs. たんぽぽ組は、「開いて閉じて」の手遊びを笑いながらしています。ゆき組は、よく集中してくれるようになり、歌に合わせて体を動かしています。